
On behalf of the Business Improvement District 4 Board of 
Directors and myself, this is to provide support to Voces De La 
Frontera, owner, and occupant of 733 W. Historic Mitchell Street. 
 
This social services organization provides assistance, support, 
and information to the clients it serves, including citizenship,  
classes, classes in English, immigrant and voting rights workshops and classes, and 
now also with plans for a welcoming center. 
 
Voces De La Frontera is providing services and assistance to 
a large portion of Hispanics on the south side, and we are so 
very pleased that the VDLF organization is located here on  
the commercial corridor of Historic Mitchell Street. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nancy Bush  
Executive Director 
Business Improvement District #4 
823 W. Historic Mitchell St.  
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
(414) 383-6601 
nbush54604@aol.com 
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